Mr. A, Bert Davis

Nuclear Reguletory Commiesion
799 Koosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Davis:

Docket 03001672
13«13530-01

Ket
Liceuse No.

We have received your letter of November 2, 1990 stating that we are not fu

compliance with 10 CFR 30.35.

bydrogen-2
Carbon=14
Phosphorue~52
lodine~131

Our license lists:

100 nCi
5 nC4

10 oCi
10 mCi

4 mCi of each material
in subitem 6.F
10 mCi pexr i1oil

Any material in 31.11
in prepackaged kitse
Nickel-63 foil sealed source

It wae our impression that these amounte were below the amounts requiring action
under 10 CFR 20.35. Please notify us if we are mistaken. I{ necessary, we can

probably amend our license to bring it below the requirements of 30.35. Wwe have
only one Ni-63 source «nd use very limited amvunts of the prepackaged kits.

Sincerely,
;5’{:/,,—”-: - l{ﬁ,
Steplien F. Coburn, Ph.D,

birector
Biochemistry Departuent
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Marvin L. Gard, Ed.D., Superintendent

4900 St. Joe Rd,, Fort Wayne, IN 46835-3299
219 485-7554 e An Equal Opportunity Employer



